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14th March 2023

 

RE: Geography Fieldwork Trip - Tuesday 21st March  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

For our Geography topic this term we are encouraging pupils to study their school grounds and/or 

local area. We will focus on the importance of fieldwork skills, such as measurement, sketching, 

questionnaires.  

 

Our class will be travelling together to Pitshanger Park - River Brent on Tuesday 21st March 2023. 

However, this trip is dependent on the weather. If it is raining we will postpone the trip to another 

date as the children will be working near a river which can get very slippery in wet conditions. 

The office will be able to let parents and carers know with a text. We will be leaving school at 

1pm and travelling by foot. We will return to school at approximately 2.30pm. This is a free trip. 

 

On the day of the visit, please ensure your child is dressed in the correct school uniform and has 

an appropriate jacket. As we are working near a river, could you please make sure that your 

child is wearing suitable footwear such as old trainers or wellies. Please be aware that there are 

not any toilets near where our fieldwork takes place but we will try our best to be back at school 

within the hour. 

Parents/carers are welcome to join us on the visit. Please let me know if you wish to join us. Places 

will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Adults will be notified of their success as soon 

as possible. 

Please complete the attached consent form and return to school no later than Monday 20th 

March 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barry 

Year 4 teacher 

https://forms.gle/WJC3yCQACYeSvHFi9

